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Summary 

The bill includes a governor’s proposal to designate 10.72% of the total state appropriation to 
Head Start for tribal Head Start programs. The designated funds would be divided among the 
tribal Head Start programs. The proposal does not affect the process of allocating state Head 
Start funds to other Head Start programs, and it does not require additional funding. 

The bill also appropriates $1.25 million over the base in each of fiscal years 2022 and 2023 to 
the Head Start program. 
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